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Dear Patients, 

It is with great sadness that we announce Dr Makhlouf will be leaving Associates for Women’s 
Medicine on Friday March 26th.

While he will be greatly missed, he has made plans with the physicians and non-physician 
practitioners at Associates for Women’s Medicine to continue your care from that time onward. 
Your medical records will be made available to your provider and the transition should be 
seamless for you.

We are pleased to announce Cassandra Hunsberger, NP will be joining AWM in May. She is 
available for new and existing patients. Call 315-422-2222 to schedule today.

Our staff are ready to answer any questions and provide you with assistance as you make your 
next appointment at 315-422-2222. You can also reach us through our NextGen Patient Portal 
or through our website-afwomensmed.com by clicking on the “Contact Us” tab at the top.

As always, we are honored to be your health partner.
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